
 INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF LAUREL HOLLOW 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of 

Laurel Hollow shall, on Wednesday, October 14, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. conduct a public 

hearing relative to Introductory Local Law H-2020, which proposes to add a new 

Chapter 100, entitled “Rental Registration.” 

Said public hearing shall either be held at the Village Hall, 1492 Laurel Hollow 

Road, Laurel Hollow, New York or via Zoom Videoconference where a link will be 

posted on the Village website for public access. Please check our website prior to the 

meeting for details. 

A copy of said local law will be available for review at the Village Hall during 

normal business hours, and can be found on our website, www.laurelhollow.org. 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 

Elizabeth Kaye  
Clerk/Treasurer 
 
Dated: Sept. 18, 2020 
Issue Date:  Sept. 24, 2020 
 
 
 
 
RENTAL REGISTRATION-PROPOSED CHAPTER 100 OF THE VILLAGE CODE 
  

http://www.laurelhollow.org/

